
Ensure all staff have (new member of staff) attended all
relevant training

Continue to develop close links with parents/ users- seek
ideas and feedback on homework challenges

Continue to develop links with other settings- share our
woodland area & invite them to use our facilities

Staff to have training on new Up Up and Away document

To continue to build successful home-school links

How good is our leadership and 

approach to improvement?

How good is the quality of care and 

learning we offer?

How good are we at ensuring the best 

possible start for all our children?

U p d a t e s  o n  o u r  

p r i o r i t y  a r e a s  a r e :

C A R G I L F I E L D  N U R S E R Y  I M P R O V E M E N T  P L A N  2 0 1 7 - 2 0 1 8

Updates Updates Updates

New budgets are being set to ensure a rolling program for

building improvements

Ensure new member of staff carries out induction

program

Staff to have training on new Up Up and Away document

Build and sustain a professional team

All staff to have ICT training if required

Develop ICT and use of iPad apps to support

children’s learning.

Develop woodwork opportunities

New budgets have been set for this year and new 

resources and building improvements are 

planned. New chairs were purchased last year.

New members of staff have carried out the new 

induction procedure

Mrs Aitchison is attending Up Up and Away 

training in February. This will then be passed on 

to all staff.

All staff have attended various training courses 

within the last term

All staff have attended various training courses within the last 

term. Including autism training, emotions training, speech and 

language training and self assessment training

Parents will be asked about home school links and homework 

bags in the Spring Term

Nature Kindergarten has begun. Mrs Aitchison attended 

relevant training and Nature Kindergarten is taking place each 

Friday morning

Local nurseries and cluster nurseries have visited Cargilfield

and further links have been developed

Mrs Aitchison is attending Up Up and Away training in 

February. This will then be passed on to all staff

New ICT systems have been put in place

Nursery iPads can now access the app store

Staff are researching new apps for the children 

to use

Woodwork club took place once a week for all 

children and each child made their own wooden 

Christmas tree project


